
Farewell Anne!!  

 
 
You are invited to say farewell to Anne from Ponsonby Primary School after a b………long time. 
Everything happens on the 18th December, 2019!!!! 
The school’s formal traditional assembly is at 1.45 pm to 3pm and it caters for current children and 
families. We farewell teachers, year 6 students and of course Anne at this event. 

 

 
But wait, this event is for families… 
From 11.30am- 12.45pm we will have a full school picnic and entertainment on the field Sizzling 
sausages, plates of salad, bread and crackers and as much water as you can drink. We would love to see 
past pupils, past families and anyone else. You are welcome to bring your own picnic.  
Sanjay and Susan will speak and Anne will address the community at 12.30 with her 3 minute (pre-
pared) humorous speech. 

 
But wait there’s more ……… 
6pm-8pm 18+ event in the school hall “Bring your own BUBBLES evening”. A chance to catch-up with 
old friends, principals, past teachers and anyone else. Past pupils will be providing the background music, 
past parents have the food and canapés, all under control. Glasses, soft drinks and ice will all be available. 
There will be 3 short humorous speeches at 7.30pm and Anne will have the last word, as always.   


